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Matthias, Isaac L

From: Fields, Debbie
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 4:32 PM
To: Matthias, Isaac L
Subject: FW: Vital budgetary decisions

A comment for your file. 
 
From: Megan Barry‐Luglio <megan.barryluglio@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 4:15 PM 
To: council <council@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Vital budgetary decisions 

 

 

Dear Council members, 
I’m writing today because it’s city budget season and I want to see the City invest in the measures that meet 
our community’s needs. 
Specifically, I’m writing to urge you to significantly expand staffing, staff pay, and hours of operation for CARES 
by redistributing money from the police budget. I’m also writing in support of the proposed amendment to 
invest $275,000 in CARES. If we want to undo decades of damning statistics about our racist policing and 
incarceration, if we want to build a future in this community for everyone, we need our common council to 
make a serious commitment to alternatives to policing and the status quo. 
I would also like to see the City make significant and robust investments in our youth by increasing funding for 
our neighborhood centers, youth programs, and youth workers. We know that real safety begins with the love 
and care of our youth. And we know that youth need our clear-eyed and open-hearted investment, not the 
ongoing harm of being policed and not youth programs led by police. 
At minimum, I’d like to see the Common Council direct the proposed $77,000 in neighborhood centers and 
youth workers. 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Megan Barry-Luglio 
2274 Winnebago Street 
Madison, WI 

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.  
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Matthias, Isaac L

From: Robert Beets <robert.beets@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 8:35 AM
To: All Alders
Subject: Amendments

 
 
Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.  
 
 
Dear alders, 
I am writing to express my support for budget amendments that seek funding for three new vehicles for the CARES team 
and a salary for an on staff traffic engineer. I believe these are important steps for our city and a good use the funds. 
 
Alder Field is my representative.  
 
/ Robert 
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Matthias, Isaac L

From: City of Madison <noreply@cityofmadison.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2023 10:22 AM
To: All Alders
Subject: [All Alders] City Budget!

Recipient: All Alders:  

Tue, 11/14/2023 - 10:18 

Erica Ramberg 
515 Briar Hill Rd 
Madison, Wisconsin. 53711 No, do not contact me. All Alders City Budget! Dear Alders, 
 
I’m writing today because it’s city budget season and I want to see the City invest in the measures that meet our 
community’s needs and invests in our potential! 
 
Specifically, I’m writing to urge you to significantly expand staffing, staff pay, and hours of operation for 
CARES by redistributing money from the police budget. I’m also writing in support of the proposed 
amendment to invest $275,000 in CARES. If we want to undo decades of damning statistics about our racist 
policing and incarceration, if we want to build a future in this community for everyone, we need our common 
council to make a serious commitment to alternatives to policing and the status quo. 
 
I would also like to see the City make significant and robust investments in our youth by increasing funding for 
our neighborhood centers, youth programs, and youth workers. We know that real safety begins with the love 
and care of our youth. And we know that youth need our clear-eyed and open-hearted investment, not the 
ongoing harm of being policed and not youth programs led by police. 
 
At minimum, I’d like to see the Common Council direct the proposed $77,000 in neighborhood centers and 
youth workers. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
Erica Ramberg  
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Matthias, Isaac L

From: City of Madison <noreply@cityofmadison.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 8, 2023 9:41 AM
To: All Alders
Subject: [All Alders] CARES program

Recipient: All Alders:  

Wed, 11/08/2023 - 09:37 

Glenn Reinl 
1241 Morrison Court 
Madison, Wisconsin. 53703 Yes, by email. glennreinl@charter.net All Alders CARES program I strongly urge 
you to support the addendum to add funds for the additional employees to increase the funding for the CARES 
program. It will increase the care that we give to mental health challenged individuals in our community...and 
throughout Dane County, by allowing other municipalities to access help through the Dane County funding. I 
expect that it will allow us, as a city, to also reduce our police funding, in the long run. Thanks so much for your 
consideration. Glenn Reinl  
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